
 
 
 
July 2017 
 
 
Parents/ Guardians of Seventh Grade and all New Students: 
 
Beaver Area Middle School would like to invite all incoming seventh grade students, and 
new BASD eighth grade students, to campus for a one-day orientation on Thursday, 
August 10 at 9:30AM until 12:00PM. At this orientation, the students will meet some of 
the faculty, experience a meal in our cafeteria, explore the building, open lockers, and 
learn more about how the middle school works and what to expect as school begins. If 
your student cannot make the August 10th event, an abbreviated orientation makeup 
session will take place on Tuesday, August 22 (1PM-2PM). Please, report to MS office. 
 
No formal registration is required for the August 10th event, as most of our seventh grade 
students typically attend. Thus, just have students arrive at the MS/HS by 9:30AM.  
 
WHO:  All 7th Grade Students and All New 8th Grade Students to Beaver MS 
WHAT:  Orientation Day 
WHERE: Beaver Area MS/HS Campus (“Bell Tower” main entrance) 
WHEN:  Thursday, August 10, 2017  
  9:30AM to 12:00PM 
  iPad “Rollout” at 12:00 PM (Must have an adult present and $60 payment) 
 
WHAT TO BRING:  !Money to purchase lunch ($3.00) – or a !Packed lunch 
     

• We recommend that all students (barring a food allergy) purchase their lunch on 
campus, as we will be teaching everyone how to order, what doors to enter, and 
how additional purchases add to the base price of a lunch. 
 

• Seventh Grade and New Student Parent/Guardian Orientation will be held in 
the MS/HS Auditorium on Wednesday, August 9 at 6:00PM. The iPad “Rollout” 
follows at 7:00PM. Students and Guardians, along with a $60 payment, are 
needed for iPad pickup. So, you may bring your child to the parent orientation 
session. Checks should be made payable to: “Beaver Area School District”. Other 
iPad “Rollout” sessions are noted on the district’s website www.basd.k12.pa.us 
for those unable to attend on August 9th or 10th. You may select any other date. 

 
• MS Open House: “Curriculum Night” will take place on August 30th 7PM-9PM 

on the MS/HS campus. Bring your child’s iPad and password if needed! This 
event is for all 7th & 8th grade families. The high school will not have a traditional 
“Open House” event. They are focused on an academic night to take place in late 
winter to focus on scheduling classes for the 2018-19 school year. Thus, 8th grade 
families will be invited to attend that event at a later date.  

 
Jeff Beltz  ~ Middle School Principal 
Rob King ~ Middle School Guidance Counselor 


